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This bill is an intrusive, restrictive, punishment-driven regulation using government force to
dictate (and I do mean dicate as in Dictator) how a business owner should operate and
schedule his own business. It will serve to strangle initiative and any out-of-the box thinking
relative to how the person who owns a business wants to provide work and work hours for his
employees and clients. It is an oppressive bill that will make it harder, possibly impossible, for
a business to flourish & prosper not only for the business itself but for its employees as well.

John Kertchem
Educator & former business owner
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